
SIS/CIR/2023-24/015 16th Oct, 2023

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your overwhelming support in making the Annual Day a grand
success.

Please note, PTM scheduled on Wednesday, 18/10/2023 is postponed to
Saturday, 4/11/23. This decision has been taken to implement the Holistic Progress
Card this session as suggested by the CBSE.

We wish you a very happy and enjoyable Durga Puja.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


